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From: Arthur Graves, Director of Public Works in cooperation with 

The Marblehead Police Department  

 

Beginning on or about Wednesday July 11, 2018 a paving project will commence 

affecting the following Public Roads:  

• Cornell Road (Baldwin Road to West Shore Drive)   

• Green Street in part (Lincoln Street to West Shore Drive, West Shore to Beacon 

Street, Green to the end) 

• Beacon Street in part (from Green to Schooner) 

 

The project start date is dependent on weather conditions and other factors.  Parking in 

this area will be restricted at times and will be posted. 

 

Between the grinding of the road and the paving of the road, crews will be raising manhole 

covers and other utility structures.  Raised structures should be avoided when traveling and  

lower clearance motor vehicles could be damaged if they come in contact with these raised 

structures. Travel is at your own risk.  

 

We realize this work presents an inconvenience to the residents of this area. However, it is  

temporary and the work is necessary. We will make every attempt to keep the project on 

course and on schedule and we appreciate your cooperation.  Should you have any questions 

at all, please don’t hesitate to contact the Highway Department at 781-631-1750 

 

 


